
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I would simply like to draw your attention to the fact that publicly owned airports in Sweden has 
recently been corporatised, which prompts for an update in your Appendix C, where Sweden is listed 
in the category of countries with publicly owned airport systems (which was true up to last year). The 
new publicly owned company is called Swedavia. You can find more information on Swedavia at their 
website. www.swedavia.se. 
  
Kind Regards 
Anders Bäckstrand  
Economist 
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